
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval for Pasadena High 
School senior cheerleaders, captain, and co-captains, to 
travel to Orlando, Florida from November 21 - 24, 2025, 
to be part of Disney’s Christmas Parade at Magic 
Kingdom.

BACKGROUND: The Pasadena High School senior cheerleaders, 
captain, and co-captains seek permission to travel to 
Orlando, Florida to be part of Disney’s Christmas Parade 
at Magic Kingdom. The students will depart on Friday, 
November 21, 2025, and return Monday, November 24, 
2025. 

We anticipate approximately eight (8) cheerleaders, two 
(2) coaches, one (1) administrator, and several parent 
chaperones to attend this event. These numbers will 
comply with the district’s ten to one ratio of students to 
adult chaperones. All chaperones will be trained in 
school district policy regarding responsibilities and 
duties prior to the trip. All rules of conduct established by 
the school district will be strictly enforced.  A contingency 
plan for travel and health advisories will be followed if 
needed.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: The cost will be approximately $1,200 per student and 
will be funded by students and parents. All students will 
have the opportunity to earn the money needed through 
several fundraisers. Students needing additional 
assistance will be helped as needed. All student travel 
guidelines and expectations will be followed according to 
Business Office Procedures. 

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval for Pasadena High School 
senior cheerleaders, captain, and co-captains, to travel 
to Orlando, Florida from November 21 - 24, 2025, to be 
part of Disney’s Christmas Parade at Magic Kingdom.

CABINET MEMBER(s): Jeremy Richardson

CONTACT PERSON(s): Steven Friend
Trevor Parker
Beatriz Garcia

BOARD MEETING DATE: July 22, 2025


